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Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Lahcen Ait Bentaleb in Montreal, Quebec

Hi,

This is to express my opinion About the new changes that would limit regulated Independent Introducing Brokers
(IB’s), to working with just a single broker. I’m confident on my IB and would like to still be able to open an
account with any brocker of my choice.

Kind regards

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.orc!/take-action/


